[bookmark: _GoBack]Program Enhancement Announcement. We’re excited to announce significant enhancements to the Client Asset Management (“CAM”) program available through CUSO Financial Services, L.P. Our newly enhanced offering will include a decrease in the fee rate effective October 2018. You do not need to do anything as your account will be updated automatically to reflect the price reduction. You will see the result of the reduced fee rate in your November statement. Our investment in CAM doesn’t stop there. If you would like to know more about our enhanced capabilities or have any questions, please contact your Financial Advisor for more information. 
